
Welcome to the Fifth Grade!  

2019-2020 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Here is a list of school supplies that your child would need this school 

year: 

●   1   2 inch  3 ring binder   

●  earbuds 

● 3 hole pencil case 

● Pencil top erasers/ erasers 

● Colored pencils/ crayons for at home use (projects/homework) 

● 2 one subject notebooks (science/ social studies) 

● 2 durable homework folders of your choice to travel between 

school to home 

● Box of #2 pencils 

● 1 box of tissues 

 

Donations of the following are welcomed and appreciated: 

Paper towels, hand sanitizer, and cleaning wipes 

 

Recommend websites for additional math practice: 

● https://gregtangmath.com/summer​ (summer math challenge 

game board on back) 

● https://www.hoodamath.com/ 

● https://www.prodigygame.com/ 

 

***Please also complete your summer ELA/ MATH*** 

   

We look forward to meeting you. Have a great summer and we'll see 

you in August. 

 

5th Grade Team :)  
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